
UNITED STATES SENATE 

Committee on Foreign Relations 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

VIA AIRMAIL 

Dear Amon: 

April 13, 1945 

I have today received another communication from 
the American Red Cross, which I hand you herewith, in the hope 
that it may bring you a little comfort to know that supplies 
have gone through to Stalag 111-A. 

Assuring you of my continued efforts to secure 
all possible information for you, and with cordial good wishes, 
I am 

Sincerely, 

(Signed) Tom Connally 

P. S. I am enclosing another letter just received from the 
Department of State, with respect to the wire you 
sent on March 31. 

TC/Ji 


